
CITY OF HAMILTON
NO.1 DOCK YACHT BOLLARD

The City of Hamilton invites Proposals from suitably 
qualified electrical contractors for the installation of the 
new No.1 Dock Visiting Yacht Bollard. 
Sealed bids shall be received in the envelope provided 
at the offices of the City of Hamilton, 17 Church St, 
Hamilton HM19, Bermuda no later than 3:00pm on 
Thursday, 22nd May 2014.
Tender documents may be examined at the City of 
Hamilton offices and be collected on or after Monday, 
28th April 2014.

The lowest or any bid may not necessarily be accepted.

City of Hamilton Ian Hind
24th April 2014 Senior Engineer


